
GILA RIVER DISTRICT INVITES YOU 

TO OUR 

ANNUAL VOLUNTEER 

RECOGNITION EVENT 
 

 

Please join us on Saturday, March 20, 2021 at 6:30 pm at the Heard 

Scout Pueblo for an evening of camaraderie and fun as we celebrate 

surviving and thriving in 2020!   

 

Our “Tribal Council” will convene in the large Norton Amphitheatre where we 

will recognize outstanding Scouters, Scouts and Families, present awards, 

and install our 2021 team of district officers.   

 

The “early bird” discounted registration fee of $18 is available through 

March 18th. Please take advantage of this $5 discount and REGISTER 

EARLY!  

Please click on this link to register:  https://scoutingevent.com/010-2021grrecognition 

 

With your registration you will receive a “survival bag” at the event with 

various survival items including individually wrapped food items and a 

“reward”.  Award recipients will be notified and are welcome to register 

guests as well. 

 
NOTE:  Covid-19 precautions will be in place.  Seating in the Amphitheatre is extensive 

and will be marked so that appropriate physical distancing is maintained between parties.   

Please wear a mask or similar face covering and bring the Warning and Waiver form and 

the Pre-Event Medical Screening form. Temperatures will be checked, and these forms 

will be collected at the check-in table.   

 

Questions?  Please contact Advancement Chair Joe Berretta at 

azberrettas@cox.net  OR Program Chair Kathy Polowski at kpolo55@gmail.com.  
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